
Growing up and boating on the Willamette river is one of my favorite memories from growing up here in Oregon. Learning to wake 
board, teaching my wife to surf and hopefully teach my daughter to surf one day are all reasons why I oppose this bill. With this 
restriction not only will my family and all of the families like ours lose an avenue to build everlasting relationships but I also believe 
that it will negatively impact the town of Newburg due to the loss of visors that would normal be there to enjoy boating on the 
Willamette. 


